
 

Dear Cherrywood Families, 

The new year is here and that means we all have thought about what the new year 

will bring us.  It also is a time where many of us think about and make new year's 

resolutions.  We have a couple of new schoolwide activities for you to look out for 

too.  This year, we will be hosting more family nights for you to enjoy with your 

child.  We hope that everyone can attend at least one of our family nights this 

year.  It's a great time of learning with your child and getting to know other 

families.  And, it is definitely a time to strengthen our school community as we all 

work towards building a learning environment together that inspires and engages our 

students.  In fact, tonight, we are hosting our second Family Movie Night from  

7-9 PM in our multipupose room.  Our next event is our monthly Home and School 

Club/School Site Council meeting next Monday, 1/23, at 6:30 PM in the Office. 

Come and find out what's happening.  Finally, we are hosting a Jumprope for Heart 

community event on Tuesday, February 14th.  We hope all families will be able to 

come and support our students as they jump rope.  Hope to see you there! Let's make 

2017 a year of coming together as a school community! 

 

Mrs. Choy 
 

POSITIVE DISCIPLINE WORKSHOP (IN SPANISH) 

The 5 session workshop will give parents some techniques to establish home routines 

and create a consistent and positive discipline system. Parents will learn how to set 

limits and teach their children to control their negative behaviors. These workshops 

will promote positive communication and strengthen family relationships. One session 

will be about Internet Safety. These workshops will only be conducted in Spanish in 

the Berryessa Public Library. The five sessions will start on Tuesday January 17 and 

end on February 14, 2017 from 10:00 to 11:30 am. For further information or 

questions, please call Lourdes Calande, Berryessa Union School District at (408) 923- 

1902. Childcare will be provided for children 3 years and older. 

    El Distrito de Berryessa se complace en ofrecer un taller para padres Latinos. Este 
taller de 5 semanas dará a los padres algunas técnicas para establecer rutinas en el hogar 
y crear un sistema de disciplina positivo y consistente. Presentará ideas de cómo 
establecer límites a sus niños y enseñarles cómo controlar sus comportamientos 
negativos. Estos talleres promoverán una comunicación positiva y fortalecerá las 
relaciones familiares. Una sesión será sobre seguridad en el Internet. ****Este taller será 
presentado únicamente en español**** Dónde: Biblioteca de Berryessa, 3355 Noble 
Avenue, San Jose, California Cuando: 17 de enero hasta el 15 de febrero, 2017 de las 
10:00 am a las 11:30 am. Habrá cuidado de niños para niños de 3 años en adelante. Si 
desea información adicional o tiene preguntas comuníquese con Lourdes Calande, 
Berryessa Union School District al (408) 923-1902. 

Parent University Conference Survey 
We are proud to announce that we will be hosting our Parent University Conference 

on Saturday, April 1, 2017.  In order to provide meaningful sessions, please let us 

know what topics you would be interested in attending.  Please visit our district 

website and follow these instructions:  

1. Go to the Berryessa Union School District website  --  

http://www.berryessa.k12.ca.us 

2. Click on the “Parents and Community” tab 

3. Click on the Parent University Survey in the language of your choice. 

4. Complete survey and submit.  

If you have questions, please contact Lidia Vazquez at 408-923-1886 

DISTRICT HOTLINE 

If you need additional assistance to understand a document that was sent home,  

please, call the District Office. 
 

(408) 923-1901 (Chinese)   (408) 923-1902 (Spanish) 

(408) 923-1903 (Vietnamese)   (408) 923-1904 (Tagalog) 

 

A translator will contact you to help you understand the document. 

 

 

 

 

  Tina Choy 

tchoy@busd.net 

 

 
Show details 

 

 

Tina Tong Choy, Principal 

tchoy@busd.net 

Debbie Logan, Secretary 

dlogan@busd.net 

Joanne Mah, Office Clerk 

jgmah@busd.net 

School website: 

cherrywood.berryessa.k12.ca.us 

 

 

Cherrywood Elementary School 
Learning for a Lifetime  

A California Distinguished School  

2550 Greengate Drive,  

San Jose, CA  95132  

Main (408) 923-1915  

January 20, 2017 
 

 

 

CURRENT CHARGER 

EVENTS: 
 

1/20/17 

MOVIE NIGHT 

@ Multipurpose Room 

@7:00 PM 

1/23/17  

HOME & SCHOOL/SSC/ELAC 

Meeting 

@ 6:30 pm @ Office 

1/23/17- 1/27/17 

  5TH GRADERS SCIENCE CAMP 

@ Walden West  

1/24/17 & 1/31/17 

  LEARN BASKETBALL 

@ 2:45-3:45 pm @ Playground 

1/25/17 

  WALKING WEDNESDAY 

1/26/17 

ADJUSTED DAY SCHEDULE 

ALL STUDENTS 

8:15 AM – 1:00 PM 

Chess Club 

@ 1:05 PM @ ROOM 15 

1/27/17 

    3rd/4th GRADE SJ 

EARTHQUAKES ASSEMBLY 

@ 9:45-10:45 pm @ Multipurpose 

LEARN TENNIS 

@ 2:45-3:45 pm @ Playground 

  1/30/17 – 2/15/17 

  2ND HARVEST FOOD DRIVE 
 

FLAG SALUTE LEADERS                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

L. Felix 

T. Dang 

J. Le 

A. Tostado 

STUDENT OF THE MONTH 

K. Do – Ramirez 

A. Kim – Treffkorn 

 D. Cao – Teehan 

A. Nguyen – Rocchi 

BEAR HUG WINNERS  

12-16-16     E. Hua, S. Domingo,  

C. Ramirez, C. Li 

1-6-17 S. Reed, J. Pham, S. Mendoza,  

E. Dimas, K. Do, A. Sreenithya, K. Lulu 

1-13-17   S. Pilare, I. Flores, M. Sahoo, 

A. Tran, N. Padilla, D. Hsieh, H. Huynh 

Each week, our teachers select a student from 

their class to receive special recognition with a 
Bear Hug certificate.  Students may be honored 

for effort, being a good friend, academic 

excellence and many other things. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.berryessa.k12.ca.us/
mailto:tchoy@busd.net


 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRESIDENT of CHERRYWOOD HOME & SCHOOL CLUB 

 

Don’t forget to plan to attend Family Movie Night on January 20th at 7:00 PM in the Multipurpose 

Room.  The Home & School Club will be showing Finding Dory.  Be sure to wear your pajamas and 

bring a warm blanket!  Just a reminder snacks and drinks will be for sale at a nominal price to defray 

the cost of the license. 
 

 

WALK N’ ROLL 
 

Congratulations to Laura Robles for designing the winning Walk n Roll banner.  Please look for our 

beautiful banner to be displayed on Walking Wednesdays.   If you would like to be part of the Walk n’ 

Roll committee which meets monthly, please contact the Office at (408) 923-1915. 
 

 
2017-2018 Student Enrollment 

New Students Entering Transitional Kindergarten, and Kindergarten through 8th grade 
  

2017-2018 Registration packets will be available mid-February 2017 at all school sites,  

on the district web page (www.berryessa.k12.ca.us), and at 

the Berryessa Union School District Office, 1376 Piedmont Rd, San Jose 
 

To enroll your student, you must attend the below date that corresponds to your child’s  

resident home school family, and bring a completed registration packet ** 

 

Transitional Kindergarten and Kindergarten through 8th grade will be held on the following evenings: 
 

 Date                                             Time                                Place 
 

Morrill Family Schools: March 9 (Thursday)    4:00 p.m. -7:00 p.m.          District Office 

(Morrill, Brooktree,  

Laneview & Northwood) 
 

Piedmont Family Schools: March 16 (Thursday)     4:00 p.m. -7:00 p.m.          District Office 

(Piedmont, Noble, Summerdale,  

Toyon & Vinci Park) 
 

Sierramont Family Schools: March 30 (Thursday) 4:00 p.m. -7:00 p.m.          District Office 

(Sierramont, Cherrywood,  

Majestic Way & Ruskin) 
 

Incomplete packets will not be accepted and you will be required to return at one of the below dates to 

finalize the registration. All required vaccines and tests must be given and properly recorded for age by 

a doctor or clinic. 
 

All School Families 

Date Time Place 

April 3 to June 23, 2017 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. Resident Home School 

June 26 to Aug 3 (Mon -Thurs only) 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. ONLY District Office (9 a.m. –  

                                                                                                                                   2 p.m. ONLY) 

Beginning August 7 (Monday), 2017 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. Resident Home School 
 

** Please read the “PARENT CHECKLIST” page of the student enrollment packet very carefully in order to 

ensure that you bring all necessary documents to successfully complete the registration process.   

  STUDENT ILLNESS    
 

Parents please do not send your student to school if they have had a fever or were vomiting during the night.  Each 

time your child is ill, please call the office immediately.  We do have a message machine that is available 24 hours.  

Call (408) 923-1915 and indicate the child’s name, class teacher, and specific illness (cold, fever, etc) and 

phone #.  This information is required by the State. 

SECOND HARVEST FOOD DRIVE 
 

Collecting food for the needy is an annual event at Cherrywood.  Each year we have collected  

barrels and barrels of food for the needy.  Cans and boxed food items will be accepted.   

NO GLASS, PLEASE.  The food drive will begin January 30 and continue until February 15. 

Please bring your food to the barrels located at each of the double doors in the multipurpose room  

or in the Office.  

 

 

 
 


